From: City Council

To: Carolyn Wurdeman; Chris Eggen; Chris Roberts; Debbie Tarry; Doris McConnell; Jesse Salomon; Julie
Underwood; Keith McGlashan; Shari Winstead; Will Hall

Cc: John Norris; Paul Cohen; Rachael Markle

Subject: Distribution Only: Shaun Kerins - 15 to 0 Setback For Transition Areas

Date: Monday, April 08, 2013 9:47:46 AM

This correspondence is distribution only.
Heidi C.

----- Original Message-----

From: Shaun Kerins [mailto:skerins@ix.netcom.com]
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 8:06 PM

To: City Council

Subject: 15 to 0 Setback For Transition Areas

Shoreline Council,

Thank you for the opportunity to express my concerns about the code amendments that came out of
the March 18th council meeting. Mr. Hall was nice enough to talk to me privately before the meeting
and give me some good advice about moving forward with my request.

However this turns out, I'm very pleased with the interactions and professionalism given to a novice to
these affairs like myself. Thank you ahead of time.

Shaun Kerins
17955 Linden Ave. N.
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